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Dear Travel Partner, 
  
The Israeli government is now requiring Non-Israeli passengers wishing 
to enter Israel to prove that they intend to self-quarantine upon arrival in 
Israel. 
Please complete and sign the Declaration of Entry of a Foreigner for 
Self Quarantine. Click here to download the form. 
In addition, you will need to provide a copy of your valid passport, the 
flight itinerary and reason for your visit. 
Please visit the website of your local Israeli Consulate to find out how to 
submit the required paperwork. 
Note that a minimum of five business days is necessary for approval. 
Passengers not holding the approval from the Israeli Consulate will not 
be accepted on the flight to Israel. 

  
Thank You, 
North America Team 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

If you no longer wish to receive our information, please click here 
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